INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him

and always be thankful. Colossians 2:7
Compassion Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness

Week Beginning Monday 21st November 2022

Non-Uniform Day

This Friday 25th November the Friends are having a non-uniform day. In exchange for a gift for
the Tombola your child can wear their own clothes all day for the school. Thank you.

| Library Van

IThis Friday 25th November the library van will be visiting us at school. This will be the last one
before Christmas till she returns on Friday 6th January. Please ask your child to bring in their
: borrowed books to exchange or renew. Thank you.

Road Safety

As many of you will be aware Lancashire County Council sent traffic wardens out last week to
our school and enforcement tickets were issued due to parking infringements. The vast majority
of our parents and carers are respectful of road safety and we thank you for that. We will be in-
troducing different strategies over the next few weeks designed to reinforce our message of
keeping our pupils safe through the act of safe parking by everybody who comes to our school.

I Christmas Fayre |
|
I'The Christmas Fayre is this Saturday 26th November and we are looking forward to seeing |

Iyou all there with all your family and friends! The children have been busy making decorations |
:and decorating the school for Christmas. We do hope that you will come to support the children.
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I We are looking for some delicious bakes to sell on the
I day. Please bake way and send them in on Friday or
I Saturday morning first thing.
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| From 1% October 2021, the requirements for prepacked for N PR

| direct sale (PPDS) food has been updated. This just S 7 o

| means that if you bake a cake, please could you add a Mgy 109

| Sticker or label which includes the full list of ingredients on (@M =
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IPlease speak to Becca Wright, Sam Readyhough, Rachel ?ﬁ W@ &L

: Bone, or the school office if you are able to help. ' ,"

I Thankyou so much
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=T SAT Come and join our festive fun
NOV + CAKES - GAMES - STALLS -

2 6 + FOOD « RAFFLE - TOMBOLA -

At St Peter's C of E Primary School
11-2PM ~ Free Entry ~ All Welcome ~




: Inskip’s Maths Week

I'Yay, Its Maths Week! As part of our week, we are inviting children to come to

Ischool for ‘Wear it Wednesday’ dressed mathematically! We will also be run-
nlng a ‘Maths and Me’ competition! Take a photo of your child doing maths,
f|nd|ng maths, noticing maths. Details of these days were sent home on a letter
with your child. If you need another copy please ask Mrs Dalton.

School Website

Please take a look at our school blogs and
see lots of the inspiring learning your chil-
dren have been doing in class. Click on the
title of the blog to open it in a new window.
Please comment at the bottom of the blog
posts your thoughts of encouragement for
the children to read.

Lourer School

Hothersall Lodge

Our Christian value theme this half term is
‘“Trust ’.

Here’s a way of exploring this theme at home.

For the various parts of the sails and rigging different knots are used and the
crew have to trust that the knots are tied properly and will hold.

Firefighters Now and Then
Children In Need Fun

Muddle School
Hothersall Lodge Y3,4 and 5

Rock Detectives

AClove Hitch knot, to
secure a rope to a post.

See if you can master these knots:

A Reef knot to join 2 ropes together.
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Knot tying is an important skill for every crew member on board a sailing ship. I
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DIY Decoration

C u b— B et :Uwsmoot .............

Hothersall Lodge Y6
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I We all use knots occasionally to hold something securely in place.
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Family Support

We recognise that families may be suffering during the cost of living crisis. We
are building a page of support links for parents and carers to access, Supporting

Our Christmas Nativity

You may have already heard your children singing some
“ of the Christmas songs or reciting the lines they are learn- -
. Uy, ing for our nativity production of ‘The Bells Ring Out’ .
¥ ‘ ‘w The nativity will take place on Monday 12th December at

A 2pm and Tuesday 13th December at 6pm. We will let
you have further details about tickets very soon.



https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-11-15-10-07-46-ls-hothersall-lodge
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-11-15-13-52-35-fire-fighters-now-and-then
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-11-18-11-29-44-children-in-need-fun
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-11-16-15-09-04-hothersall-lodge-year-3-4-and-5
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-11-18-15-02-32-rock-detective
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-11-18-15-12-54-diy-decoration
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-11-14-17-23-45-hothersall-lodge-year-6
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/parents/family-support
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/parents/family-support

Online Activity

We all want our children to be safe online and with that in mind we will be providing you with in-
formation about online behaviours, apps and games which will be useful to you in supporting
your child to stay safe. This will also support the daily teaching of online safety at school.

Disney+ is one of the most popular streaming services that our children like to use to
watch their films. Below, are a few tips for parents to consider to ensure that their children get
the most enjoyable experience out of the service.

Please also take a look on our website at Our Safequarding page where you will discover a
range of links to on-line safety information.

At National Online Safety we believe in empowering parents, carers and trusted adults with the information they need to hold an informed conversation about online safety with their children, should they
feel it is needed. This guide focuses on one platform of many which we believe trusted adults should be aware of. Please visit www.nationalonlinesafety.com for further guides, hints and tips for adults.

Disney+ is the latest big player in the TV streaming market. The global brand has released its own '
subscription-based streaming service to rival that of competitors such as Netflix, Amazon Prime and ‘
Apple TV. As the name might suggest, it’s designed to be family friendly, with content restricted to PG
and PG-13 (UK equivalent 12a). It can be streamed on pretty much any device - mobile phones, tablets,
PC’s, TVs and games consoles — and features a huge library of classic Disney titles. Below, we’ve
highlighted a few tips for parents to consider to ensure that their children get the most enjoyable
experience out of the service.

5 TOP TIPS FOR PARENTS\:

DISN

Create a strong username & password

Onits release in the US, Canada and Netherlands in November
2019, Disney+ was dogged by allegations of being hacked.
Many users complained that their account details had been
,, stolen and blamed Disney+ security. To date, Disney+ has
confirmed there was no data breach from theirend. As
Disney+ doesn’t use 2-factor authentication, anybody who Q
G @ potentially hacks your username and password could also
access your credit card details. Therefore, it’simportant to
create a unique username and a strong password that isn't
used for other sites. Always use a mixture of letters (upper
lowercase), numbers and symbols and try to ensure the
imum length is 8 characters.

" Enable ‘Kid’s Profile’ mode

Whilst the ability to stream on almost any device Although Disney+ is billed as family friendly, there is still an
capable of connecting to the internet might seem option to enable a‘kid’s profile’which removes all PG and PG-13
great at first, parents may also want to exercise a little bit rated content. This adds an extra level of safety if you're still

{ Monitor your child’s usage

of caution. Parental controls on Disney+ are quite limited and
there are no settings to help with screen time or usage, so itcan
be easy for children to binge watch, particularly given the
amount of content available. Apple, Google and Amazon
devices all provide options to lii ren’s screen time so
parents can manage how long their child uses the app.

Double check for films with
‘outdated cultural depictions’

The Disney+ service includes programs and movies that go
back to the 1920s and which have been left in their original
format, with their original content. Some of this programming
contains cultural insen: and depictions that were
included in the original show, but Disney would never include
them now. For example, cultural stereotyping, the

i i groups or character portrayals

st. For this reason, viewers are made

aware through a warning message stating “This program is
presented as originally created. It may contain outdated

such content, it’s always worth discussing these issues with your
child if they raise any queries.

Meel our experf,

Pete Badh is a writer with over 10+ years in research
and analysis. Working within a specialist area for
West Yorkshire Police, Pete has contributed work
which has been pivotal in successfully winning high
profile cases in court as well as writing as a subject
matter expert for industry handbooks.

SOURCES: https://www.disneyplus.com/ | https://www.netnanny.com/blog/]
https:/www.theguardian.com/film/2019/nov/14/disney-attaches-warning

www nationalonlinesafety com  Twitter - @natonlinesafety

concerned that your child may watch something that could
be deemed too ‘intense’for their age. Setting up a kid’s
hes off autoplay which means the next
s won't automatically play once one
episode has finished. It should be noted though that
children can easily switch between accounts themselves
given there is no security required to getinto profiles.

Sit back and enjoy!

Above all else, Disney+ is designed to be family friendly and
there is very little, if any, adult-themed content available for
children to stumble across. The library of films and programmes
can range from all-time classics to the latest Hollywood
blockbuster and it can be a great avenue for parents and
children to sit down together, ready the popcorn and enjoy
some great family friendly entertainment.

National

Online

Safety”’
HWakeUpWednesday

Facebook - /NationalOnlineSafety Instagram - @ NationalOnlineSafety

Users of this guide do so at their own discretion. No liability is entered into. Current as of the date of release: 17.04.2020



https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/parents/operation-encompass

Friends Corner
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,.&’5 We would love for as many of our families, neighbours and o f
G& friends to get involved with all our exciting events and therefore .
&) Wwe have a few dates that you may want to pencil in your diaries.

Friends Monthly Prize Draw

The 1% prize draw will be made on Friday 25" November, so if you haven't filled in your form
for the Prize Draw and you would like a number, please provide it this week. If you need a form
to complete please ask Mrs Dalton.

I Christmas Raffle Tickets |
I

I
1 There are more raffle tickets available in the school office. If anyone would like more please I
jask Mrs Dalton. If there are any unsold tickets, please could you return them to school. Please |
keep the ticket and return all the completed stubs and money before the draw date on Tuesday |
I 13th December. Thanks so much for your continued support. |

Easyfundraising

The Friends have an easyfundraising page which we would love for you to use when you do
your Christmas shopping this year.

Over 4,300 shops and sites will donate to Friends of Inskip St Peters CofE School for FREE
when you use easyfundraising to shop with them.

PLEASE use this link when doing your Christmas shopping Easy fundraising

Preloved Uniform

I Our school community is very much a family and we all look to how we can help each other.

IThe Friends have quite a lot of Preloved Uniform available to purchase at very low prices. All
litems have been washed, individually bagged and still have lots of life left in them. If you

Iwould like to purchase any of the below items please contact Mrs Leach 07809861466.
Please be aware that it is first come first served as quantities are limited.

IThese will be available to purchase at the Christmas Fayre.



https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofinskip/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-c20-e1

Dates for the diary:-

Monday 22nd May—Wednesday 24th May [Year 5/6 Borwick Hall Residential

Clubs:-

WEDNESDAY 23rd  8:00am Breakfast Club
3:30pm Forest School with Mrs Nash

Birthdays this week:

Mrs Hurley for 24th November
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